
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of September 18

Operations Engineering
• Pipe replacements and drainage 
improvements are complete at Kable 
and 48th Avenue in Bangor 
Township, 76th Avenue in Keeler 
Township, and 88th Avenue in Keeler 
Township.

• Fog seal began this week in 
Antwerp and Paw Paw Townships. 
Locations are posted daily on our 
social media sites. 

• Crews are beginning to trim around 
guardrails county-wide. 

• Gravel roads are being scraped in 
preparation of dust control in Bangor, 
Waverly, and Porter Townships.

• Washouts in Geneva and South 
Haven Townships are scheduled to be 
repaired using the Gradall. 

• Crews are sweeping intersections in 
Hartford, Lawrence, Pine Grove, and 
Bloomingdale Townships. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  
availability, and staffing and are subject to change. For detailed information  
regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

• 30th Street between CR 653 and 
M-43 in Almena Township 
continues this week with paving. 
Paving is expected to be 
completed as weather allows. 

• 80th Avenue between M-40 and 
29th Street in Porter Township 
began last week. The full scope of 
the project includes trenching, 
widening, drainage improvements, 
and paving. 

• CR 388 between 29th Street and 
CR 653 S in Pine Grove Township 
began this week. 

Engineering

• The VBCRC will transition to 
Winter Hours beginning October 
2nd. We will be open Monday 
through Friday from 7:00 AM to 
3:30 PM. 

Miscellaneous


